
Case ref:MGLA150118-0575  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 15 January 2018 Your request 
has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004.  
 
You asked for list of unoccupied buildings owned by 'the council'  
 
Please find the relevant information attached.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this email  
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
 
Estates Manager - GLA Portfolio  
 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:  
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-
information 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information

